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NO on HB 2107, The DMV already has the task of automatically registering people to 

vote. We don't want more government agencies involved in registration. Our personal 

data is already at risk of being hacked and used by malevolent people through 

hacking of the DMV. People should never be "AUTOMATICALLY" registered, it 

should be a willful choice by a person with full knowledge and cognizance of their 

actions. 


